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GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPTTAL TERRITORY OF DELIII 
HEADQUARTERS: DELIUI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELII- 110001 

No.F6/DFS/MS/School/NDZ/2022 /y38 Dated: 2.8|/e 

To 

Mr. Amar Chand Meena, 

Assistant Engineer (Electrical),

PWD, Govt. of Delhi, Sub-Division-4, 

Education Electrical Edn. 1 Division (N). 

Zakhira, Rama Road, Delhi -15. 

Regarding issuance of Fire Safety Certificate in respect of Govt. Girls Sr. Sec. Scho0ol, 

Chasma Building, Ballimaran, Delhi (School I.D. no. 2127025). 
Sub: 

Sir, 
This has reference to email dated 06.06.2022 on the subject cited above. In this 

connection, it is to inform you that the above mentioned school building was visited by the 
officer concerned of this department on dated 07.07.2022 and observed that the school building 

is comprised of ground +03 upper floors. Further, the width of road to access the school building 

is 2 meters against the required width of 6 meters and already communicated by the department

vide letter no. F6/DFS/MS/School/NDZz/2021/526 dated 29.09.2021 (copy enclosed for ready 

reference)
In view of above, the issuance of Fire Safety Certificate (FSC) for the aforesaid school is 

rejected. The occupancy of the building/ premises in absence of requisite Fire Safety Certificate 

shall be at the risk & liability of school authority. 

Yours faithfully, 

(Atul Garg) 
Director 

Delhi Fire Service o 
Tel: 01123414000 

Copy to: 
1. The Director of Education, Govt. of Delhi, Old Secretariat, Delhi. 
2. The Principal, Govt. Sr. Sec. School, Chasma Building, Ballimaran, Delhi. 
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GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 
HEADQUARTERS;: DELHI FRE SERVICE, NEW DELHI -110001 

No. F6 DFS/MS/School/NDZ/20212 Dated: 291e9|2e2 

Mr. Amar Chand Meena, 

Assistant Engineer tElectrieal). 

PWD, Govt. of Delhi, Sub-Division-4 
Education Electrica! Edn.i Division (N). 

Zakhira. Rama Road. Delhi-15. 

Sub. Regarding issuance of Fire Safety Certificate in respvct of Govt. Girls Sr. Sec. School, 

Chasma Building, Ballimaran Delhi (School I.D no. 2127025). 

Sir, 
With reterence to your email letter dated 18.09.2021 on the subject cited above. it is 

intormed that the sechool was visited by Assistant Divisional Officer (SPM) from this department 

on 21.09.2021 and it was found that work was still in progress in the newly constructed Ground 

upper loor sehoo! building. No responsible person from the buiiding side was available on 

site hence inspection of the building could not be carried out. Further the school building is not 

accessible to the tire engines and abuts on 2 meters road oniy. 

In view of above. the issuance of Fire Safety Certificate (FSC) for the aforesaid school 

cannot be considered at this stage. It is also requested to share the phone number of the official 

from buiiding side to coordinate the inspection. 

Yours faithfully. 

((Dr. S.K. Tomar) 

Dy. Chief Fire Ofticer

Tel: 011-23412025 

Copy to: 
I. The Director of Education. (Giovt. of NCT of Delhi, Old Secretariat, Delhi. 

2 The Principal. 
Govt. Girls Sr. Sec. School. Chasma Building, Ballimaran Delhi (School 1.D no. 

2127025).
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